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2020 RSTP-STIP RESURFACING PROJECT 
Multiple Operations- Update #10 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works announces that multiple operations, including striping 
and ditch & roadside clearing will continue as shown below:  

 

Follow up schedules will be sent as work progress.  Project roadways will be subject to traffic delays with 
potential lane and road closures between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  The Department of Public Works 
would like the motoring public to avoid these areas if possible or be prepared for delays.  Please visit the project 
website at https://santacruzcountyresurfacingproject.info/ for more information.  Up to date information on 
County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .   
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  October 19, 2020  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County, RSTP-STIP:    Katie Beach 
        (831) 345-4782 
        Katie.Beach@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:        Lucas Dias, American Pavement Systems 
        (209) 522-2277 
        Ldias@americanpavementsystems.com 
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